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 NOTICE 
 

Review of Maximum Retail Margins, Delivery Costs and Full 
Service Charge for Gasoline and Other Petroleum Products 

 
 
The New Brunswick Energy and Utilities Board (Board) will conduct a public hearing, pursuant 
to Section 14(1) of the Petroleum Products Pricing Act to review the following issues: 
 

1. Maximum margins for petroleum products retailers; 
2. Maximum delivery costs that can be charged; and 
3. The maximum full service charge that can be charged by petroleum products retailers. 

 
The Board has engaged an independent consultant to review the maximum retail margins, 
delivery costs and full service charge and to provide the Board with a report on his findings. 
 
The Board will hold a pre-hearing conference at Delta Beauséjour, 750 Main Street, 
Moncton, N.B. on Monday, November 14, 2016, beginning at 1:30 p.m. at which time the 
Board will consider the following issues: 
 

a) An appropriate filing schedule; and 
b) Any other relevant issue.  

 
To participate in the pre-hearing conference, please register with the Board no later than 
Thursday, November 10, 2016, by calling 1-866-766-2782 or by email at general@nbeub.ca. 
Participants are required to provide their contact information, their language of choice and the 
nature of their participation.  Please refer to Matter 338 in your correspondence. 
 
A copy of the Filing and Hearing Schedule will be available on the Board’s website at 
www.nbeub.ca. 

The consultant’s report and other information related to the pre-hearing conference may be 
obtained on the Board’s website, www.nbeub.ca.  
 

Board Contact Information: 
 

New Brunswick Energy and Utilities Board 
P.O. Box 5001 

15 Market Square, Suite 1400 
Saint John, NB   E2L 4Y9 
Toll-free: 1-866-766-2782 

Tel: (506) 658-2504 / Fax: (506) 643-7300 
Email:  general@nbeub.ca 
Website:  www.nbeub.ca 
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